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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 
 
1 Format has been updated 
 
2 English language has been revised at www.ameditorcom 
 
3 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

 REVIEWER 1 
 

Dear Colleague, thank you for the time you have spent in reviewing our manuscript and for your 
accurate notes. Please find below our detailed response to the issues raised: 
 

1) The English language has been edited by a specific suggested  company (www.ameditor.com) 
which has also provided to the Journal a recommendation letter 

2) Introduction: the sentence has been changed according with your suggestions 
3) “n=839”. It has been specified in the text 

 
 
PS 
The revised parts in the manuscript are now in red. Other changes have been performed according with 
the other Reviewers’ suggestion (for example, subparagraph “Future perspectives” has been omitted.  
 
 
 

 REVIEWER 2 
Dear Colleague, thank you for the time you have spent in reviewing our manuscript and for your 
accurate notes. Please find below our detailed response to the issues raised: 
 

1) "Sympathetic nervous syndrome" has been replaced with "Sympathetic nervous system" 
2) "leptine" has been replaced with "leptin" 



3) The paragraph entitled "Future perspectives" with relative references have been omitted 
 
PS 
The revised parts in the manuscript are now in red. Other changes have been performed according with 
the other Reviewers’ suggestions. The English language has been edited by a specific suggested  
company (www.ameditor.com) which has also provided to the Journal a recommendation letter 
 

 
 
3 References and typesetting were corrected 
 
Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Cardiology 
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